
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Store Manager, 
 

 
I am a good customer who believes in combining the power of my 
purchasing dollar with principles that promote peace. Thus, I ask 
your store to stop stocking products made by SodaStream, 
most of which are manufactured at a plant in an Israeli settlement 
on stolen Palestinian land. The U.S., along with most other countries, 
recognizes this land as belonging to a future Palestinian state. 
More information can be found in this report produced by the 
Israeli organization, Who Profits? 
http://www.whoprofits.org/company/sodastream-soda-club-group 
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If you cannot make this decision on your own, please share my 
request with the corporate officers who can. 
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